Proposed Email Message to Participants of the Genomic Epidemiology for Public Health Laboratories Workshop 

Dear Participants of the Genomic Epidemiology for Public Health Laboratories Workshop,
Thank you once again for participating in our workshop.  We really enjoyed the opportunity to work with you during the course and hope that the material will be useful to you as you develop genomic surveillance methods in your laboratory.
It would be very valuable to us if you could take a few minutes to complete an evaluation of the course at this link: (To be provided).  Your evaluation will not take more than 12 minutes and will help us improve our course for future participants.  
Please feel free to contact the instructors, Dr. Peter Thielen (email to be provided) and Dr. Nidia Trovao (email to be provided) through emails or the dedicated Slack channels set up for the course if you have any questions about the course material. We look forward to working with you in the future!
Best Regards, 
David

Director, Division of International Epidemiology and Population Studies (DIEPS) 
Fogarty International Center, National Institutes of Health
16 Center Drive, Room 202A, Bethesda, MD 20892
Mobile: 240-507-9645; Email: david.spiro@nih.gov
